
In Memoriam of Michael G. Charapp 

 We are writing with our deepest regrets that our partner, colleague, mentor, and dearest 
friend, Michael G. Charapp, passed away on Tuesday, June 13, 2023. 

 Mike was a legend in the automotive industry and his impact will continue. Mike started 
Charapp & Weiss, LLP with his long-time business partner and friend, Brad Weiss, with the vision 
and focus on protecting the business interests and rights of automobile dealers. Mike worked 
tirelessly to promote dealer interests. His dedication and leadership to the automotive industry was 
exceptional. 

 Having worked with Mike for many years, his sharp intellect and sense of humor will be 
sadly missed. The practice Mike started will continue on with Barrett Charapp Beaty, Brad Weiss, 
Kim MacCumbee and Travis Salisbury continuing Mike’s vision to fight for clients in the same 
manner and with the same standards Mike established. Please feel free to contact anyone of us if 
you have questions. We stand ready to assist all clients in any of their needs. 

 Charlotte Charapp, Barrett Charapp Beaty, Aaron Charapp and his grandchildren will miss 
Mike dearly. Funeral services have not been determined at this time, but we will update you when 
those arrangements have been determined.    

 
Barrett Charapp Beaty  
bbeaty@mbhylaw.com 
(305) 409-8050 
 
Brad D. Weiss  
bweiss@mbhylaw.com 
(703) 408-1409 
 
Kimberly S. MacCumbee  
kmaccumbee@mbhylaw.com 
(301) 305-9655 
 
Travis F. Salisbury  
tsalisbury@mbhylaw.com 
(856) 397-2482 
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